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AM/LH 
 
5 July 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Sports Day 
 
Next Friday 14 July 2023 is Sports Day.  All children should come to school in their PE kit and 
wearing suncream.  They should also have a sun cap with them and water bottle. 
 
The timings for the sessions are as follows: 
 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be out from 9am-10am.   
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 will be out from 10.15am – 11.15am.   
 
Classes will head out to the field and will rotate around the different activities; parents/carers are 
welcome to follow classes around the field rather than observe from a fixed location.  Please 
ensure that you follow staff instructions and be mindful not to cross or block any activity zones 
when moving around.  Refreshments will be available from the Forest School cabin.  You are able 
to photograph your own child – please ensure no other children are in the photograph and we 
request that photographs are not shared over social media.  House Points are collated over the 
whole morning and the winning house will be announced in assembly. 
 
Summer Fair 
 
Many thanks to the PTA for organising the Summer Fair this year.  Children can be collected from 
their classrooms from 1.30pm and must be signed out by an adult from the Collections List we 
hold.  The adult (if not a parent/carer) should know the agreed password.  We will not release any 
child to an adult other than a parent/carer or an adult who has been listed on the Collections List 
which we hold AND who knows the agreed password.  If the child’s parent or carer is not collecting 
them on the day but another adult is, please ensure that adult is on the Collection List and knows 
the password. 
 
We appreciate that not all children can be collected to go to the fair with a parent/carer for a variety 
of reasons.  If this is the case for your child, they may have the opportunity to go around the fair 
with their teacher.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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